
 

Literacy Tasks P6/7         Luthermuir  Week Beginning Monday 27th April 

 

 

 
Monday 

 

 

Tuesday 
 

Wednesday 

 
Thursday 

 
Friday 

Grammar 
 
Synonyms and Antonyms 
 
 
Synonyms are words which 
mean the same thing. 
 Antonyms are words that 
mean the opposite of each 
other. 
 
Read and complete the 
tasks 1-6 on the Synonyms 
and Antonyms word file in 
the literacy folder on google 
classroom. 
 

Extension: (Spicy 
Challenge) 

 
Create your own word 
search like the one in task 3 
and share it with a family 
member. You may want to 

Reading 
 

With a book you are 
currently reading (of your 
choice), create a character 
profile for the main 
character. 
 
Remember to include: 
▪ Physical characteristics 
▪ Personality  
▪ What kind of character 

are they (good, evil, 
supportive? How do we 
know this – give some 
evidence to justify this? 
E.g. adjectives used, 
how the character was 
introduced etc..) 

You may want to add an 
illustration of how you see 
your character. 
Post you work into your 
folder in google classroom. 

Spelling 
 

Confusing words. 
ei and ie words 

➢ We will be using rhyme 
to help remember how 
to spell more 
complicated ie and ei 
words. 

➢ Identifying when words 
are misspelt. 

➢ Discovering  exceptions 
to the rule. 

 
Carry out the tasks from 1-6 
on the Spelling ie ei word 
document in the literacy 
folder in the  google 
classroom. 
 
Post your work into your 
own folder in google 
classroom. 

Writing 
 

Report Writing 

 
Watch a short video of the 

story of the invention of 

Lego which will be posted 

in Mrs Rattray’s Literacy 

folder in Google Classroom. 

 

Take notes or use the list 

of questions about the 

story to collect 

information you will need 

for your report. 

 

The features of a report 

will be posted in the folder 

for you to think about as 

you write. 

 

Write your report and give 

it a suitable title. 

Day to be used to 

finish activities. 



 

post it in google classroom 
as a game for others to play. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Extension: (Spicy 
Challenge) 

 
Look at the file named 
“After reading spinner” in  
the literacy folder and 
create your own version of 
the spinner. You could post 
photos of it on google 
classroom. 

 
Extension: (Spicy 
Challenge)  

Choose 5 words from the 
above tasks and play a game 
of Pictionary with a member 
of your family.  

 

Before you submit it, check 

your work against the 

features.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Maths /Numeracy Tasks  P6/7 Luthermuir  Week Beginning 27th April 2020 

 

Monday 

 

Tuesday 

 

Wednesday 
 

 
Thursday 

 
Friday 

Number Sense 
 
Choose either the Mild, 
Spicy, or Hot activity from 
the PowerPoint named 
Number Sense in the 
Maths/Numeracy folder in 
google classroom to 
complete. 
 
Remember to show your 
workings. 
 
Post your work into your 
own folder in google 
classroom. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Problem solving 
 

Choose either the mild, hot, 
or Spicy challenge on the 
Problem- Solving 
PowerPoint located in the 
Maths/Numeracy folder in 
google classroom. 
 
Remember the 

 3 Golden rules  

we looked at in class! 
 
1. Get rid of the guff! 
 
2. Find the numbers you 

have to work with. 
 
3. Decide what you have 

to do with the 
numbers? i.e.  

 
 
 
Extension challenge: 
 

Practical Maths 
 
Using your problem-solving 
skills, attempt one of the 
options on the Practical 
Maths file in the 
Maths/Numeracy folder in 
google classroom. 
 
If you choose option A: 
Discuss with your 
parent/carer a suitable mini 
task. This could be: 

 Following a recipe e.g. 
baking. 

 D.I.Y. mini task (I know 
some of you are 
currently building 
kitchen cabinets and 
greenhouses as well as 
bird pens and play 
areas.) 
 

Patterns and Relationships 
 

Login to Education City and 
complete the tasks set on 
Pattern and Sequences. 

 
Choose either the Mild, 

Spicy or Hot activities from 
the choices in Mrs Rattray’s 
Maths/Numeracy folder in 

Google Classroom if you are 
looking for more! 

 
Post your work in your own 

folder in Mrs Rattray’s 
folder in Google Classroom. 

Day to be used to 

finish activities. 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Create 2 of your own word 
problems for someone else 
to solve. You could try them 
out on a member of your 
family or post them to the 
google classroom for 
someone else to solve! 
 

 


